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Brig. Gen. (res.) Yossi Kuperwasser: The logic standing behind the establishment
of the Pereh Unit is to enable significant improvement of the area defense in the
Golan Heights, on the basis of quality reserve personnel residing in the region,
and this under the area division [Division 210].”

This is part of the drawing of lessons from the October 7 attack, during which
there was a significant shortage of skilled fighters mainly in the first hours, and
the transition from routine to emergency was very problematic.
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